
         

   
  
   
If you would like to be considered for this program, please fill out this form and return 
it to Diane Rowe at the Corporate Office by email or Intrafacility mail no later than 
November 9, 2020.  All responses are confidential. 
 
Employees may pick up their gifts on Monday, December 21 at the Grace Lutheran 
Communities Corporate Office at 3410 Sky Park Blvd., Eau Claire.  Gifts will be 
unwrapped.   
 

*** This information is required to participate! *** 
 
Your Name 

Phone Number for Text Message or Personal Email  
Facility you work at 

 
Please request only one gift per child and be as specific as possible (size of clothing or 
name of toy).  Please keep the dollar amount of the gift reasonable. If you have more 
children, please add their information on the back of this form. 
 
 Child #1 Child #2 Child #3 

Boy or girl?    
Age of child    

Gift requested    

Size, if requesting 
clothing 

   

 
For more information, please contact Diane Rowe at  

diane.rowe@graceluthfound.com 

 

Joy of Christmas 
Program 
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